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BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 
JUNE 1, 2021 AGENDA 

 
Subject: 
 
Authorizing a contract with 
Weaver-Bailey, Inc., for the 
Fourche Dam Pike 
Interchange Improvement 
Project.  
 
 
Submitted By: 
 
Public Works Department 

Action Required: 
 

   Ordinance 
√ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
 City Manager 

   
SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorizes the City Manager to execute an 

agreement with Weaver-Bailey, Inc., for ARDOT Project 
061706 for the Interstate 440 at Fourche Dam Pike 
Interchange Improvement Project, Bid No. 1241.  
 

FISCAL IMPACT The amount for Construction Services is not to exceed 
$1,061,923.67, which is the base bid amount of 
$884,936.39, plus 20% contingencies.  Funding for this 
project is from a special $1,000,000.00 grant of State 
Surplus Funds from the Governor’s Quick Action Fund in 
cooperation with the Arkansas Department of 
Transportation, the Federal Highway Administration and 
the Arkansas Economic Development Commission with the 
local share and from the job recruitment – economic 
development set-aside in 3/8-Cent Capital Improvement 
Sales and Compensating Use Tax.   
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

This project provides intersection and signalization 
improvements including additional travel lanes for the 
Interstate 440 at Fourche Dam Pike Interchange in the Little 
Rock Port area.  Weaver-Bailey, Inc., was the lowest, 
responsive, responsible bid meeting specifications of two 
(2) bids received for the project.     
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